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Statement of H.E. Ambassador. Hussam Eddin Aala 
Permanent Representative of the Syrian Arab Republic 

to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva 

Universal Periodic Review

20th Session 
State Under Review
Islamic Republic of Iran
Geneva , 31 October 2014

Thank you Mr. President, 

I warmly welcome H. E. Dr. Larijani and his delegation, and thank them for the informative report prepared through a comprehensive consultative process.

We commend the Islamic Republic’s efforts since the first cycle of the UPR, particularly steps taken to improve existing legal framework and the adoption of new laws and regulations.
We share the view that international approach to human rights should take into account national particularities, conditions and cultural background, and be based on dialogue and cooperation rather than confrontation, politicization and double standards, which lead to the adoption of politically motivated selective resolutions in different UN fora.

We underline the important challenges referred to in Iran’s national report, particularly those related to terrorism and unilateral coercive measures.

We recommend to the Islamic Republic of Iran:

1. To continue efforts to highlight the negative repercussions of both terrorism and unilateral coercive measures on national development plans and on the enjoyment of basic human rights of its citizens .
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